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} Monday, 26 July 2021 20:12 By Lehlohonolo Lehana. The Public Servants 

Association has announced that its members gave the union a mandate to 

accept the public service wage offer from government. Government, through 

the Department of Public Service and Administration, is offering an increase of 

1.5% in pensionable salaries, as well as a monthly (non-pensionable) cash 

payment ranging from R1 200 to R1 600 from 1 April to 31 March next year. 

The PSA, which represents more than 235 000 civil servants including 

teachers and health workers, is the third union in the public service to accept 

the government's wage offer, after the South African Democratic Teachers 

Union and The National Professional Teachers Organisation of South Africa 

also agreed to it. But the Police and Prisons Civil Rights Union and the South 

African Policing Union have both rejected the offer, with SAPU balloting 

membership to gauge the appetite for a strike among police service 

administrative staff. The remaining three unions in the public service wage 

talks are still balloting members for a mandate to either accept or reject 

government's offer. If the majority of unions do not accept the offer by the end 

of the month, the offer will fall away, with arbitration starting anew. In a 

statement released on Monday, the PSA said it would accept the interim 

public service wage offer after having finalised its mandating process last 

week. "The PSA is determined to continue its efforts, in cooperation with other 

unions, to restore the integrity of the country and its Public Service. "On this 
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basis the PSA, on behalf of its members, will accept the employer's interim 

offer with the expectation that its standing demands will be taken forward 

through negotiations in the PSCBC," the statement said. Meanwhile, in the 

local government sphere, the SA Municipal Workers Union (Samwu) is 

deadlocked with the SA Local Government Association (Salga) over a wage 

increase for the sector. Samwu and the Independent Municipal and Allied 

Trade Union declared a dispute at the SA Local Government Bargaining 

Council.Samwu is demanding a minimum sectoral wage of R15 000, a R4 000 

salary increase across the board, six months’ fully paid maternity leave, one 

month of fully paid parental leave, and a R3 500 housing allowance.Salga has 

proposed a 2.8% salary increase. Talks have been deadlocked for months, 

and even the intervention of a facilitator has not assisted the parties in 

reaching an agreement.... View the entire article here 

Copyright © 2021 Gate5. 

 

https://www.fullview.co.za/top-stories/item/11790-psa-accept-the-public-service-wage-offer-from-government

